
Archbishop's Christmas Greetings

"Nothing can separate us from the love of Christ" (Rom 8:38)

)ear Donors and Friends in Baby Jesus,
would like to wish you a very happy Christmas and
joyful New Year 2022. The pandemic has disrupted

rany aspects of our lives, but it could not prevent us

:om sharing love with one another. In this time when
r much is uncertain, the one certain fact above all else is
nothing can separate us from the love of Christ" (Rom 8:38).

Sponsored children in group study
when schools were closed

during lockdown

a Blessed Christmas,
My Best Wishes

for a Happy
Healthy and Peaceful

New Year 2022.

We have experienced your generosity
and willingness to help us to frght this
pandemic by contributing for relief
works, providing food kit, medical
kit and to extend our service to bury
the dead with dignity. Pandemic
forcibly isolated us from our loved
ones, disabling us even to bid farewell
to the dear departed. This Christmas
becomes more meaningful when we
give hope to others as Christ is our
hope for ever. In a world of pain and
death. the event of Christmas and
glimpse in deep faith at the birth of
Jesus allows us to lind consolation,
lift our heads in hope to the triumph
of life and love.

Distribution of food kits to
the families during the pandemic

Rev. Fr. abriel Christy
Director, ASHA Charitable Trust
blessing the dead and conducting

the last rites during covid

Our support to Covid victims

Most Rev. Dr Peter Machado
Archbishop of Bangalore

The President
ASHA Charitable Trust


